
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Safety Protocols for Outdoor Rehearsals 
 
 

 
We are committed to creating the safest possible environment for all involved. We expect 
members of the PCYC and their families to abide by the following safety protocols. 
 
 
*All students, staff and parents will wear a mask at all times 
*Bathrooms will not be available during rehearsals 
*Students and staff will remain at least 6 feet apart at all times 
*Families will be required to fill out an online health check before attending rehearsal 
*Temperatures will be taken upon arrival 
 
 
If your student is experiencing any of the following, they will not be able to attend 
rehearsal: 
 
 
-a temperature of 99.9 or higher 
-showing signs of COVID-19 currently or in the past two weeks 
-they have been exposed to the virus within the past two weeks 
-they are waiting for results or have had a positive result in the past two weeks 
-they have traveled to any state or country that requires quarantine 
-a family member is isolating due to an exposure with the past 10 days 
 
**We ask that parents/guardians please stay (if they are able) during the rehearsal. We can use 
the additional support in maintaining the safety protocols.  
 
 
 


